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Re: Market Usage of TSN Features

Dear Mr. Stanton:

	The purpose of this letter is to request from AVnu Alliance information on market usage of TSN features documented in IEEE 802.1 standards. We would like to use this material to educate IEEE participants.  

	Specifically, the IEEE 802.1 working group would value material showing anticipated feature usage, market requirements, expected market timings, and high-level architectural planning in areas including industrial and automotive.  This material could serve as the basis for further collaboration between the two organizations.  We are not requesting more detailed material such as output from certification development groups, details of any AVnu owned specifications, or test plans.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]	In summary we would request that, at a future IEEE 802.1 TSN task group meeting, an AVnu member attend and present material related to market requirements and anticipated TSN feature usage.

Respectfully submitted,

Glenn Parsons
Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG

CC: 	John Messenger, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.1 WG; 
Michael Johas-Teener, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN Task Group
